
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
SEND Family Partnership provides free impartial, confidential information, advice and 
support to parents and carers of children and young people (0-25) with special educational 
needs and/or disability in Staffordshire. 
 
SkillShare is a project funded by Big Lottery Fund and managed by SEND Family 
Partnership to provide free training to parents and carers of children with special needs in 
Staffordshire. 

 
We would like to invite you to attend a transition event  

 

 FROM SECONDARY AND BEYOND 
 

being held at: 
 

Stafford College 
Earl Street, Stafford 

 

On Tuesday 9
th

 June 2015 
 

4pm – 8pm 
 

The event is an informal opportunity to go along with your young person, meet support 
staff from the college and browse the information stands.  There will be a range of  

providers on hand to chat to you about how you may be able to access the support and 
services available beyond school years. 

 
The event is FREE and FREE refreshments will be provided. 

 
Booking is not necessary but it would be really helpful if you could either email: 

Skillshare@staffordshire.gov.uk 
 

Or telephone 01785 356930 and leave a message to say you are coming, this helps us to 
make sure we have enough cake to go around! 

 
We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you and please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch on the number above if you would like further information. 
 

Tracy Munday 
SkillShare Co-ordinator 
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